HELP ME, HELP THE ARC.

As you probably know by now, I’'m a big fan of The Arc and the work
they are doing to improve the lives of people with autism, cerebral
palsy, Down syndrome and other intellectual and developmental
disabilities (I/DD).

Because | believe in and care about The Arc, | am supporting them
by joining their Achievement Challenge team. Not only am | racing
with them during at the Colfax Marathon in May, I’'m raising funds to
support life-changing advocacy for people with I/DD.

The team has committed to raising $10,000 to help continue this
important work, and I’d be really grateful if you could help by
sponsoring me with a gift of $20 or more in my honor.

Thanks in advance for your generosity--it means a lot!

PS: If you would rather send a check, please make your check payable to The Arc and note “Achievement Challenge” on
the memo line. Checks should be mailed to The Arc at 13949 W. Colfax Ave., Ste. 150, Lakewood, CO 80401.

This is why I’'m taking The Arc’s Achievement Challenge:

I neverthoughtmy life wouldinclude5Ks, butlife usuallytakesus placeswe'veneverimagined.That'snever
moretruethanfor the manypeoplewhoturnto The Arc eachyearfor helpsortingoutthe countlesbstacles
thatcomewith living with anintellectualanddevelopmentatiisability.

Overmy decadewith TheArc, I've personallyseerhundredf peoplewhoselives havebeenforeveralteredby
our involvement.Fromtrainingsto one-on-oneadvocacywe'rea welcomingcommunityof peoplewho havethe
experiencandknowledgeto helpothersbuild the bestlives possible.

And EVERYTHING WE DO IS FREE.Make no mistake there'sa costto providetheseservicesputwe don't
everwantafew dollarsto interferewith someonegettingwhattheyneed.Sowe keepit freeandaskpeoplelike
youto helpusfill our$200,00(budgetgapeachyear.

Whateveryou candonate-- big or small-- makesarealdifferenceto our friendsandneighborsThanksfor
supportingour cause!




	Enter your story here: I never thought my life would include 5Ks, but life usually takes us places we've never imagined. That's never more true than for the many people who turn to The Arc each year for help sorting out the countless obstacles that come with living with an intellectual and developmental disability. 

Over my decade with The Arc, I've personally seen hundreds of people whose lives have been forever altered by our involvement. From trainings to one-on-one advocacy, we're a welcoming community of people who have the experience and knowledge to help others build the best lives possible. 

And EVERYTHING WE DO IS FREE. Make no mistake, there's a cost to provide these services, but we don't ever want a few dollars to interfere with someone getting what they need. So we keep it free and ask people like you to help us fill our $200,000 budget gap each year. 

Whatever you can donate -- big or small -- makes a real difference to our friends and neighbors. Thanks for supporting our cause! 


